
Date  Idea:  Pick  Your  Own
Presents

By Jessica Gomez and Kristin Mattern

If you forgot to go shopping for your sweetie, no worries!
This is a great opportunity for a fun date idea. Grab your
babe  and  tackle  the  crowds  as  you  take  on  last-minute
Christmas shopping together. Pick out presents the two of you
will really appreciate, and share some laughs as you choose
gifts for your friends and family.

Here are a few dating tips for what
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to do on your date night:

Get a little sentimental: Don’t be afraid to do so as you
reminisce together over classic toys in kid stores. Nostalgic
feelings can be awesome! Also, don’t leave out the feelings of
tenderness…and seduction even. Feel the romantic tension build
as you wander into the lingerie department together. This
unique date is sure to please your inner shopaholic!

Be sure to set a plan of attack with your partner: The two of
you can spend some time conspiring together about the best
route to take when hitting up the crowded shopping malls and
outlets. Decide which stores you’d like to go to, and create a
list of items you want. Come up with a silly call that you can
yell out when you get separated (you could just call him on
the cell phone, but what fun is that?). Play a little. You can
also both wear matching Santa or Elf hats with your sweetie to
make it easy to spot one another! Adorbs.

Related Link: Date Idea: Make the Perfect Playlist

Overcome shopping stress by making a game of it: Create a
naughty  and  nice  column  on  a  piece  of  paper.  Getting
frustrated from shoppers snatching the last Tickle Me Elmo
just as you reach for it? Remember: for every shopping tantrum
one of you throws, you get a check in the naughty column!
Enough  checks,  and  you’ll  only  be  getting  coal  in  your
stocking this Christmas. Creative and soothing, right?

Chill out in the middle of your shopping extravaganza for a
delicious lunch date: Splurge! Go to a really nice restaurant
in the area or that high-end spot in the mall you normally
avoid. If you can, make reservations ahead of time so the two
of you can easily transition from your high energy shopping
spree to a relaxing,  romantic meal. Enjoy this calm moment by
sharing tastes of one another’s food and chatting about what
each of you are most excited about for the upcoming holiday.
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Related Link: Date Idea: Couple Up with Game Night

Wrap gifts together: When your cutie and you have bought all
of the gifts on your list, head home to continue the date by
wrapping  presents  together.  Put  on  your  favorite  classic
Christmas music and pour some warm deliciousness into your
mugs to sip while the two of you keep the holiday magic going.
See who can wrap the fastest or the most elaborately as you
make all the items you bought Christmas-ready. This is the
perfect way to wrap up your last minute shopping date!

Have you gone last minute shopping with your honey before? We
want to hear about it! Tell us in the comments below.
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